Minutes of CPPA Negotiation F2F Meeting in San Diego March 13, 2003

Attendees:  Keith Babo, Karlson Hsia, Ian Jones, Neelakantan Kartha,  Matt MacKenzie, Monica Martin, Himagiri Mukkamala (via phone), Dale Moberg, Marty Sachs, Jeff Turpin, Jean Zheng(via phone).

The group went through each of the open items in the negotiation draft of 20 Jan 2003, discussed them, arrived at a consensus and resolved them. The resolutions were captured by Marty, who will post an updated draft containing the changes.

Dale committed to addressing the issues in section 10.7(security). He also suggested that we should have a simpler bootstrap mechanism, eliminating the negotiation CPA, if possible. He will post a preliminary proposal on this to the listserv.

Kartha will address the issues in section 11 (Negotiation Descriptor Document). In particular, he committed to (a) Adding some more explanation of PiecewiseLinearPiece(line 1126), (b) Checking whether the XML spy issue (lines 1137-1139) still exists and working around it if it still does, (c) Adding an additional attribute to Value to address the requirement on line 1142 and changing the schema accordingly (d) giving more explanation of what is meant by cardinality (line 1114). 

Jean will update section 12 (Negotiation Messages) with the agreed upon changes, and fix figure 3. Since Hima has added to the BPSS instance an additional business document that enables distinguishing between success and failure in the final message, it will not be necessary to add an additional success/failure indicator to the negotiation message. Therefore, the loose-end comment at lines 1236-1255 can be deleted without other action.
Hima committed to addressing the issues in section 13 (negotiation protocol), including adding/changing text in section 13.4.1 and modifying the figures.

Once all these changes come in, Marty will edit the document and finalize it. The group will then take on the task of simplification of the spec (including replacement of NCPA by a much simpler means of configuring two parties to negotiate, suggested by Dale).  It was agreed that the finalized draft document be put aside as the base for a future version 2 and that a simplified version-1 specification be derived from it. Marty believes that a single document containing both the simplified and the “full” approaches will have the appearance of additional complexity, which may hinder acceptance of the simplified method.
Respectfully submitted,

Neelakantan Kartha
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